City of Casselberry

¢ Police Department - Chief of Police Larry D. Krantz
4195 South U.S. Hwy. 17-92, Casselberry, Florida 32707 * Telephone (407) 262-7616 X 1064
Fax (407) 262-7644 * Email lkrantz@casselberry.org

April 25, 2023

Dr. Todd Harrison
Keiser University

5600 Lake Underhill Rd
Orlando, Florida 32807

Dear Dr. Harrison:

The Casselberry Police Department has been in partnership with Keiser University for over six (6)
years. | fully support The Criminal Justice Virtual Simulator Appropriation program that Keiser
University is implementing. Any training program that provides important additional resource training
in the criminal justice, forensic investigations and crime scene investigations fields will not only
benefit the local agencies and their officer but the future officers and our local communities.

Sincerely,

Chief of Police
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